
TEXT: On November 26, 2021, WJAG, Inc., licensee of KEXL (FM), 97.5 MHz, Pierce, 

NE, filed an application with the Federal Communications Commission for the 

transfer of KEXL’s license from the W.H. Huse Revocable Trust to the W.H. Huse 

Living Trust. Members of the public wishing to view this application or obtain 

information about how to file comments and petitions on the application can visit 

www.publicfiles.fcc.gov, and search in KEXL’s public file. 


